734.764.1435 734.763.4690 fax lsa.umich.edu/earth

October 21, 2016

Prof. Liangshu Wang School of Earth Sciences and Engineering Nanjing University Xianlin Road 163, Nanjing, P.R. China 210046 Email: lswang@nju.edu.cn

Letter of Invitation

Dear Prof. Wang,

I am glad to learn that you and your team at the Nanjing University are working on several projects related to geothermal energy, heat flow and thermo-tectonics in China. It gives me a great pleasure to invite you to come to our Geothermal Lab here at the University of Michigan for a three-week visit, desirably from January 20 to February 10, 2016. As you know, I have been involved in both theoretical and applied geothermal research for a long time. During your prospective visit, we can review together some state of the art geothermal researches in the United States and China. Specifically, we could jointly analyze the data that you are using in the study of geothermal energy potential in China. We could visit some geothermal sites in the USA if we have time. I understand that the costs of your visit will be covered wholly by the Nanjing University.

Please let me know if you have any question or if there is something I can do to prepare for your visit. I can be reached at +1-734-763-3169 or email shaopeng@umich.edu. I am looking forward to your visit.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Shaopeng Huang Acting Director

Geothermal Lab